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D A T E S  T O  

K N O W  

 March 3: 

Spring photos  

 March 8: 

School board 

meeting 

 March 16: End 

Quarter 3 

 March 16-

March 22 

Senior Council 

Leadership 

Conference 

 March 23: 

Noon Release 

 March 24-28: 

Spring Break 

 March 29-April 

4: Senior Trip 

 March 30: 

Preschool 

Screenings 

 March 31: 

Parent/teacher 

conferences 

If you would like 

something included in 

the newsletter, please 

send it in to ahoff-

mann@savagepublicsc

hool.com. Please so 

prior to the last Mon-

day of the month. 

Dear Savage, 

 

 Let us take a deep breath while we can because our schedule is going to be quite hectic this 

spring. We are nearing the end of the 3rd quarter and the final leg of our 2015-2016 school year 

journey begins. Upcoming events include spring break, parent –teacher conferences, music festi-

vals, pre-school screening, senior trip, track, the spring extravaganza, and graduation. A new 

event being presented this year is K-4 musical in April. So there is much to look forward to and 

attend.  

I would also like to recognize our junior high and high school students who have dedicated a great 

deal of their time to participating in extra-curricular events. They have provided us with memories 

and much entertainment since school started in August. They have worked hard and gained much 

knowledge about working in a team. Emotions do run high in the midst of competition and I 

would like to thank our students for behaving with dignity and displaying true sportsmanship. 

Savage can be proud of these “ambassadors” that represent us each year. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lynne Peterson 

Superintendent 
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Seniors start in on Senior Memory Books 
Dear Senior Parents and 

Guardians, 
It is hard to believe that this 

month will see your children 
embark on their final quarter as 
high schoolers. This year, and 
their school years as a whole, 
have flown by. And, if they 
haven’t already told you, the 
end is in sight.  

In my English class, the sen-
iors will create a Senior 
Memory Book. This is more or 
less their autobiography. I have 
outlined for them the chapters 
that they must cover, plus the 
requirements for the project.  

That said, they cannot do 
this project alone. 

Make sure that your senior 
is talking to you to do some 
research, especially into their 
early years. They have to find 
out what life was like before 
they arrived on the scene, as 
well as be reminded of all that 
adorable stuff they did when 
they were little. They also need 
pictures for each of the 13 
chapters that they will write. 
Pictures, art work, momentos 
(these can be scanned in).  

This project is a lot of fun, 
but it is also a lot of work. My 

hope is that each one of our 
seniors is able to produce a Sen-
ior Memory Book that will be a 
fabulous souvenir of their 
school experiences and some-
thing that they can treasure for 
years to come.  

If you have any questions 
about the project, please feel 
free to e-mail me at ahoff-
mann@savagepublicschool.com
.  

Thank you for your help, 
Alan Hoffmann 
English Teacher 
Savage Public School  

S A V A G E  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

Seniors take part in Youth Leadership Institute  

 

 

 

The Senior Government 
Class is participating in the 
Youth Leadership Initiative this 
spring.  They will write con-
gressional bills for a national E-
Congress, where students from 

all over the country come to-
gether to act as a mock Con-
gress, hold committee 
meetings, and vote on legisla-
tion.  Students with passed 
legislation will have the oppor-

tunity to pass their bills on to 
state lawmakers for review and 
a chance at actually bringing 
the issues important to stu-
dents into the real Congres-
sional spotlight.  

Savage teaching digital citizenship 

From Maeve Macsteves, Business and technology teacher:  

Now that we have an exciting new computer system available to all students - K-

12. Having the elementary and junior high students using the computers in new 

and different ways - Google Drive, email accounts, etc. - brings up the topics of 

Digital Citizenship and Computer Safety. Thanks to a wonderful program for all 

ages from the National Center for Missing and Exploited Children, we have started 

our own program to ensure our children's safety on the internet. We encourage 

families to continue the conversation with their children, and to take advantage of 

the free resources offered at www.netsmartz.org. 

http://www.netsmartz.org/
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National Honors Society seeks donations for scholarship 
From Alan Hoffmann, National Honors Society Advisor: 

Dear Savage, 

It has been an interesting experience starting up our school’s chapter of National Honors Society. One of the biggest 

challenges to our fundraising efforts have been that our kids are so involved with other activities. I would like to invite 

you all out to a free will donation soup dinner on March 31 to go along with Parent-Teacher conferences. I would also 

like to ask if anyone, be it individuals or businesses, would be willing to donate money for a scholarship for one of our 

seniors. I would like to provide one $500 scholarship to one of our senior members. Those that donate to the scholar-

ship will be recognized at our awards banquet. If you have any questions, or would like to make a donation, please con-

tact me at ahoffmann@savagepublicschool.com  I thank you for your support of Savage Schools and the outstanding 

scholars that we are producing.  

Richland Co. Strategic 

Planning Meeting Coming 

to Savage  

Richland County is looking to speak to its 

residents about how they would like to see 

the county improve. A series of strategic 

planning meetings will be taking place. The 

meeting for Savage will take place on 

Thursday, April 14 at the Savage Fire Hall 

beginning at 5:30.  

“The Communities in Action Steering Com-

mittee invites you to share your thoughts 

on both successes and opportunities you 

see throughout the area,” said committee 

member Judy LaPan. A meal will be provid-

ed at the event. “Please mark your calen-

dars and plan to bring bright ideas for a 

better future,” LaPan added. 

For more information on the event, you 

can contact Judy LaPan at jla-

pan@richland.org. You can also call her at 

(406)433-2207.  



March Menus 

Breakfast  

March 1 Maple Bars 

March 2 Hot and Cold Cereal 

March 3 French Toast 

March 4 Pancakes on sticks 

March 7 Cereal 

March 8 English Muffin 

March 9 Hot and cold cereal 

March 10 Breakfast Pizza 

March 11 Omelet 

March 14 Cereal 

March 15 Waffle 

March 16 Hot and cold cereal 

March 17 Breakfast burrito 

March 18 Bagels  

March 21 Cereal 

March 22 Scrambled eggs 

March 23 Cereal 

March 24 –28 NO SCHOOL 

March 29 German pancakes 

March 30 Hot and cold cereal 

March 31 French Toast 

 

Lunch 

March 1 Country fried steaks 

March 2 Chili 

March 3 Chicken fajita 

March 4 Grilled cheese 

March 7 Hot dogs 

March 8 Chicken drummies 

March 9 Stroganoff  

March 10 Tostados 

March 11 Croissants 

March 14 Taco Soup 

March 15 Lasagna 

March 16 Pork steaks 

March 17 Chicken patty 

March 18 Stew 

March 21 Macaroni Hot Dish 

March 22 Easter Dinner 

March 23 Hot ham and cheese 

March 24-28 NO SCHOOL 

March 29 Hamburger gravy 

March 30 Pulled pork 

March 31 Baked Potato  

 

Reminder: You can check your child’s lunch account balance on 

Power School. Please make sure your child has enough money for 

their meals! 


